
 

The Reaves Firm Announces Merger and Leadership Changes 

September 15, 2021 

 
Lee Davidson, President and Managing Partner of The Reaves Firm, Inc. announced today that 
McCaskill and Associates, a land surveying and civil engineering firm, founded in 1990, has merged 
with The Reaves Firm, Inc.  McCaskill and Associates will be relocating their offices from Bartlett to 
The Reaves Firm’s east Memphis location at 6800 Poplar Avenue in the Atrium I building. 
 
Tim McCaskill’s firm has completed over 6,000 land surveys including FedEx World Headquarters, 
National Civil Rights Museum, Main Street Trolley, and Briarcrest Christian School.  His firm 
specializes in as-built and topographic surveys, ALTA/NSPS Land Title Surveys, construction layout 
and more.   
 
Davidson, who has been with The Reaves Firm since 1976, said, “We are pleased to have Tim and 
his associates join us here at The Reaves Firm.  They make a great addition to our land surveying 
and civil engineering departments and have always had a great reputation in the engineering and 
surveying community here in the Memphis area.” 
 
McCaskill added, “We have always respected the work of The Reaves Firm and our shared history 
goes back to our fathers who were in business together under the name Reaves, McCaskill and 
Marcom back in the early 1980’s.  The Reaves Firm is the only company that I would have ever 
considered joining.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://reavesfirm.com/news/the-reaves-firm-announces-merger-and-leadership-changes  
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